
 
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Tuesday 27 February 2019 
 

 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  

GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE ‘B’ 

INQUIRY INTO  

TASMANIA’S NORTH-EAST RAILWAY CORRIDOR 
 

 

Due to the prorogue of Parliament, the public hearings of the North East Rail 

Corridor Inquiry scheduled in Launceston on Tuesday, 5 March and Wednesday 6 

March 2019 have been cancelled. 

 

Hearings will be rescheduled at a date to be advised. 

 

Members of the Committee are: 

 

Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC (Inquiry Chair) 

Hon Robert Armstrong MLC (Inquiry Deputy Chair) 

Hon Ivan Dean MLC 

Hon Craig Farrell MLC 

Hon Jane Howlett MLC 

Hon Sarah Lovell MLC 

Hon Tania Rattray MLC 

 

For further information: Inquiry Secretary, Natasha Exel 03 6212 2245 
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